
Calendar Events 

 Mar 1 Cheese Cake 

sale starts 

 Mar 10 Preschool 

Screening 12-2PM        

 Mar 14 Daylight sav-

ing Time      

 Mar 15 Late Start 

9:00AM 

 Mar 16 School Brd 

Mtg @ 6:30 PM 

 Mar 23 Cheese Cake 

sale ends 

 Mar 29– 31 Spring 

Break  

 Apr 7 Picture Retake 

Day 

 Apr 9 Cheese Cake 

Sale Pick up 3:15-

4:30PM Door G 

 

Capron Elementary School ~ 200 N. Wooster Street Capron, IL 61012 ~ (815) 569-2314 

March 1, 2021 

PRESCHOOL SCREENINGS 

Preschool screenings are being scheduled for Wednesday 

March 10th & Wednesday April 14th at  

Capron Elementary School.  Parents must make an  

appointment for their child and must  

call 815-569-2314 between 8:00 AM-3:30 PM to set this up.   

PICTURES RETAKES 

For those of you who did not have an opportunity to get 

your child’s photo taken, have NO FEAR because we’ve 

scheduled retakes. April 7, 2021  

If your child is remote be sure they wear a mask while in 

the building for photos.  

SPRING BREAK 

March 29- March 31  

School resumes Monday April 5.  

2021-2022 Kindergarten Registration  

Kindergarten Registration is open online. 

Go to www.nbcusd.org  

(Scroll to the bottom.)  

We look forward to welcoming the  

Class of 2034!  



Read Aloud Tips  

Reading aloud, for 15 or 20 minutes a day, is very important because it 

builds your child’s desire to read. Whether your child is already reading or 

hasn’t yet begun, it is a great time to start reading aloud regularly. Here 

are a few tips to help you get the most out of your reading aloud time to-

gether. *Encourage Participation: Take turns saying the lines in a dramatic or silly voice. Stop 

occasionally and ask if your child can predict what will happen next. *Get Comfortable: Offer 

your child soft mats or pillows to sit on. *Remove Distractions: Make your reading spot as qui-

et as possible so your child can focus on the story. Consider turning off the television to avoid 

interruptions.  

Cold and flu season  

Please remember if your child has a fever, they must remain fever free 

for 24 hours without the use of medication before they can return to 

school. Please do not medicate your child and send them to school if 

they have a fever. The same rule applies to diarrhea and/or vomiting. 

This is to help prevent the spread of illness to other students and staff. 

This district policy will be strictly enforced. Remember the key to stay-

ing germ free is washing your hands frequently, covering coughs and 

sneezes, staying home when you or your child are ill . 

 

Reminders for Remote Learners 

 

 Congrats on learning how to navigate this tricky way of learning. You are doing great! 

It is really fun for us to see you during your live sessions. 

 Please remember to be ready for your Google meets on time. Being ready means that 

you are logged on, have removed distractions from your learning area, put away all food 

and drinks, and have the needed school supplies ready to go. 

 Keep your computer on mute until you are ready to speak. Keep in mind when your 

computer is not on mute, the entire classroom is hearing all noises from your home. Family 

discussions can be distracting. 

Reminders for In-Person Learners 

 

 Please make sure that you are screening for Covid 19 symptoms before sending your 

child to school.  

 We recognize that family situations change from week to week for various reasons, and 

we will accommodate weekly dismissal plans as needed. Those plans need to be in the 

office by 10 a.m. That gives us time to communicate with all stakeholders. 

 Please consider putting a spare mask in your child's backpack. Some students are expe-

riencing mask malfunctions during the school day. 


